Lisa Herrmann

From: Nicole Brown

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2019 9:43 AM

To: Lisa Herrmann

Cc: Michelle Tipp; Rick Newkirk; Jennifer Desrosiers; Tracy Fryer
Subject: Budget Workshop Follow up item - SPF Uniform Leasing
Attachments: 20190712085146846.pdf

Good Morning Lisa,

| have reached out to several uniform companies regarding the availability of SPF rated uniforms rental for employees
that work in the field. | confirmed with Unifirst, our current provider, that they do not provide these items. | have also
reached out to several other uniform rental companies, including Aramark, Cintas and Alsco. Cintas does not provide
uniform service to this area and Aramark did not have what we were looking for. The only company | have found that
may be able to provide the items we require is Alsco, which, according to their website, provides an option for a safety
shirt that is also SPF rated (see attached).

In the past Purchasing has coordinated and issued an RFQ for the city-wide purchase safety shirts, used by both Utilities
& Public Works, and were been able to get a bulk discount by buying in volume. This is something that could possibly be
done for SPF shirts as an alternative to rental if multiple departments are in need.

Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thank you,

Nickie Brown

Business Services Coordinator
North Port Utilities

6644 W Price Blvd

North Port, FL 34291

Ph: 941-240-8025

Fax: 941-240-8022
nbrown@cityofnorthport.com

E-mail messages sent or received by City of North Port officials and employees in connection with official City business
are public records subject to disclosure under the Florida Public Records Act.



